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Sen. Mark Spreitzer and Rep. Clinton Anderson Announce 
Budget Listening Sessions in Beloit, Evansville, and Brodhead 

 
BELOIT - Today, Senator Mark Spreitzer (D-Beloit) and Representative Clinton Anderson (D-Beloit) 
announced listening sessions in Beloit, Evansville, and Brodhead to discuss Wisconsin’s 2023-2025 State 
Budget or any other state issue. 
 
“With a record state surplus, this budget presents a critical opportunity to shape our state’s future. We 
hope that residents will attend these listening sessions to hear about the budget process and share their 
thoughts about the Governor’s budget proposal,” said Sen. Spreitzer. 
 
“The Governor’s Budget contains much needed investments in education, shared revenue for local 
governments, and help for working families. I’m excited to be part of a community conversation on how 
this budget will work for the people of the 45th district,” said Rep. Anderson. 
 
The details for the budget listening sessions are below: 
 
 Beloit Area Budget Listening Session 
 Wednesday, March 8th 
 5:30pm to 6:30pm 
 Beloit Public Library, Riverside Room 
 605 Eclipse Blvd, Beloit, WI 53511 
 
 Evansville Area Budget Listening Session 
 Saturday, March 18th 
 1pm to 2pm 
 Creekside Place, Lounge 
 102 Maple St, Evansville, WI 53536 
 
 Brodhead Area Budget Listening Session 
 Thursday, March 23rd 
 5:30pm to 6:30pm 
 Brodhead Memorial Public Library, Large Program Room 
 1207 25th St, Brodhead, WI 53520 
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